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We do not object to the extra doorway to the north elevation of Jack Straws Castle - but we object most
strongly to the three extra parking spaces proposed.

On Appeal the applicant won approval to two new houses and a re-organised car park on the basis that the
two houses would be car free.
To now apply for extra parking on the site is outrageous and opportunistic.

Camden’s Local Plan states absolutely categorically that extra car-parking on any site is not acceptable.

It is essential that this application is refused.
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